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From: John Stadler - NOAA Federal <john.stadler@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 11:01 AM


To: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal; Howard Brown - NOAA Federal; Garwin Yip


Cc: Kim Kratz; Ken Phippen


Subject: Fwd: Draft letter on Reinitiation of Consultation on CVP/SWP operations


Maria, Howard, and Garwin,

As you know, the PFMC directed the Habitat Committee to develop a letter to BOR to

express its concerns regarding the proposed Central Valley Project as described in the

BA. I was hoping to get a draft of that letter to you a couple of weeks ago. I just got

back from AL and found the attached draft in my mailbox. You will note that the letter is

addressed to Secretary Ross and Barry, not to BOR. The Council was planning to send it

today to coincide with the scheduled signing of the Biological Opinion because they,

apparently, were treating the signing date as a comment deadline date. I spoke with

Council staff and they are holding off on sending the letter, but I need to provide them

with better guidance on what they should do.


I would appreciate if one of you could call me to discuss.

Thanks,

John


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Noah Oppenheim <noah@ifrfish.org>


Date: Fri, Jun 7, 2019 at 6:29 PM


Subject: Draft letter on Reinitiation of Consultation on CVP/SWP operations


To: Arlene Merems <arlene.r.merems@state.or.us>, Clark, Michael <michael_l_clark@fws.gov>, Correigh


Greene (correigh.greene@noaa.gov) <correigh.greene@noaa.gov>, Denise Hawkins


<denise_hawkins@fws.gov>, Eric Wilkins, CDFW <eric.wilkins@wildlife.ca.gov>, franrecht@gmail.com


<franrecht@gmail.com>, Hebdon,Lance <lance.hebdon@idfg.idaho.gov>, Heppell, Scott


<scott.heppell@oregonstate.edu>, Jennifer Gilden <Jennifer.Gilden@noaa.gov>, John Netto


<john_netto@fws.gov>, John Stadler <john.stadler@noaa.gov>, Justin Alvarez (Hoopa) <jalvarez@hoopa-

nsn.gov>, Karen Reyna - NOAA Federal <karen.reyna@noaa.gov>, Korie Schaeffer


<korie.schaeffer@noaa.gov>, Kyle Hanson <kyle_hanson@fws.gov>, Lisa Smith <office@nsiafishing.org>,


Lisa Wooninck <lisa.wooninck@noaa.gov>, Liz Hamilton <nsializ@aol.com>, Noah Oppenheim


<noah@ifrfish.org>, Randi.Thurston@dfw.wa.gov <Randi.Thurston@dfw.wa.gov>, Roger Root


<roger_root@fws.gov>, Stephen Scheiblauer (maconsult49@gmail.com) <maconsult49@gmail.com>, Tom


Rudolph <TRudolph@pewtrusts.org>


Cc: Mike Burner <Mike.Burner@noaa.gov>


Dear HC Colleagues - please see the attached draft letter from the Council to Wilbur Ross and Barry Thom


regarding impacts to council managed fisheries and EFH from Reclamation's Biological Assessment of


proposed changes to CVP/SWP operations. Please let me know if you have any comments or changes... thanks


for your consideration & have a wonderful weekend!
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Cheers,


Noah


Noah Oppenheim

Executive Director

Pacific Coast Federation of Fishermen's Associations

Institute for Fisheries Resources

991 Marine Drive San Francisco, CA 94129

Cell: 415-723-1801 | Office: 415-561-5080 | Fax: 415-561-5464


--

------------------------------

John Stadler, PhD


Essential Fish Habitat Coordinator


West Coast Region


National Marine Fisheries Service


510 Desmond Dr SE


Lacey, WA 98503


Phone: 360-534-9328


Fax: 360-753-9463



